
 

                   
 
To:            20/20 Owners (Gen 3) 
From:        FPS       Joe Aungst: 989-620-0044     Office: 989-593-3464 

Date:         Wednesday, 3/20/2024  
Location:   AgroLiquid, 3055 M-21, St Johns, MI 48879 

                   
Join us for our annual 20/20 Gen 3 training on Wednesday, March 20, 2024. We will cover 20/20 updates 

that will make using your monitor even more convenient.  
 

9:00 am: Basic 20/20 Gen 3 training 
12:00 NOON: Lunch will be provided.    
1:00 pm: Advanced 20/20 Gen 3 training         

 
 

Be sure to bring the following with you to the meeting: 

1. 20/20 Monitor  

2. 110v 20/20 power supply  

3. iPad & Charging Cord        

4. Display Base Module (DBM)  
 

5. CAT5 Cable for DBM  

Mark Wednesday, March 20, 2024 on your calendar. 

FPS Join us at a 20/20 Training to receive (1) free phone support call and (1) free service call during 2024!  

We could be planting by mid-April this year. Do you feel confident that your meters will work properly?  If not, 
bring them to FPS, where we will calibrate and repair them for your planting needs. 

 


